
Taylor ES Student Council Election Procedures:
 

1.     Teachers in 4th & 5th grades inform students about the student council room 

representative position. Any questions about the council can be directed to one of 

the faculty advisors: Albert Gresens, Cindella Attucks, or Jeff Trebich.

 

2.     Students that are interested in being a room representative can prepare an 

election speech to be read to their classmates. After all students have shared their 

speeches, a classroom election is to be held. 

 

3.     The student that receives the most votes is to be considered the room 

representative. The student that receives the second most votes is to be 

considered the alternate.

 

4.     After all classroom elections are completed, the student council will assemble 

for its first meeting. At this time council members will be informed of their 

responsibilities and duties as a council member. 

 

5.     Also, at the first meeting, council members will be informed about the 

descriptions and responsibilities of the positions of student council officers 

(president, vice president, secretary, treasurer, and historian). At this time 

students may decide to run for an officer’s position. 

 

6.     Once the officers are elected, they will meet with the faculty advisors to 

confirm the schedule and set up potential committees, and organize duties and 

responsibilities.


